Contribution from the Science & Technology Major Group and
Children & Youth Major Group

for the Second informal substantive consultation meeting on United Nations General
Assembly resolution 73/333, from 17-19 November 2021

As the co-leads of the Major Groups and Stakeholders (MGS) UNEP@50 Task Force, we
suggest the following language to be reflected in the draft resolution, either as addition to
paragraph 15 or as a new paragraph 16.

We welcome the report from the UNEP@50 Task Force and the joint statement from the
Major Groups and Stakeholders on “the UNEP We Want”. We invite Member States and
Members of the Specialized Agencies to take into account, as appropriate, the findings
and recommendations of the report and the joint statement in the relevant
intergovernmental meetings, including those of the CPR and the UNEA.
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